Agenda — LSMMA Annual Meeting, Jan. 23, 2021

Welcome from LSMMA Board President Konnie LeMay

A State of the Association Update, including what’s up with that lighthouse

Vote on new members for the LSMMA board

We have five positions to fill for the LSMMA board.

Here are the nominees
Jordan Cohen, Great Lakes Towing Company tug captain
Bob Hom, retired operations director at the DECC
Jayson Hron, director of communications & marketing for the Duluth Seaway

Port Authority

Renée Mattson, owner of Trinity Creek Consulting
Jay Walker, executive director of the Great Lakes Aquarium

Additional vote to address:
During the pandemic year of 2020, we have not been able to find and train in a
person to take over the treasurer’s job on the LSMMA Board. Because of this, we
will be requesting that the LSMMA membership allow us to extend Becky
Hubbard’s membership on the board for up to 2 years beyond her current,
second tenure.

Update on the Lake Superior Maritime Visitor Center
by Executive Director Sara Summers-Luedtke

A Short History of the South Breakwater Lighthouse by LSMVC Ranger Scott Bjorklund

A chance to “mingle” before logging off.



